
-----Original Message----- 
From: Christian Meade [mailto:xxxx@yyy.zzz]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2011 7:53 PM 
To: Austin Osborne 
Subject: Towers  
 
Mr Osborne 
 
Greetings 
 
My name is Charles Meade I am the owner of the property to the east side of 370 
Panamint where the special use permit for towers is proposed.   I have common property 
line of over 1000'. I have a few concerns over this project.  
 
1 the posabitly  of a tower with such a emence hight should fail in any way would land 
on my property and harm my family or damage my property it is my understanding that 
the towers are second hand I hope all welds have been inspected by a third party 
inspector as code would reciured all new and old welds . If approved would the county 
be taking the liability in the event of a failure.  
 
2   I have had my property surveyed I believe the towers guy line bases are encroaching 
on my property I can not tell if this the case any more as workers of Toms have removed 
the survey stakes when installing under ground wires on the property line. Why are the 
set backs for the 10 acre VC Highlands not enforced of 15' for the side line.    
 
I believe towers should not be permitted to be tall enough to fall on to any other property 
other than the owner of the towers, also you must maintain the setbacks for 10 acre 
property's and require a Nevada survey to check the placement  of all parts of the towers 
and map them on a stamped map recorded at the county.  
 
Please forward on to all thank you.  
 
Charles Meade  
380 panamint rd. 
xxxx@yyy.zzz 
 


